
 
Town of New Hartford 

Commission on Aging Special Meeting 
Portobello’s  107 Main Street 

Wednesday February 7, 2018 @ 6:00pm 
 
 

Due to the forecast of winter weather for Wednesday February 7, 2018, 
the Special Meeting for the Commission on Aging has been cancelled. 

 
 

 
   
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Laura Garay, Chair 


